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People on the House Rules Committee: 

 

Please table and discard HB 3414. It would allow developers to bypass city codes 

and processes in place to protect our built and natural resources, including 

regulations governing the alteration of landmark properties and new construction in 

designated districts, without demanding any increased density or level of affordability. 

 

Yes, we need housing and especially affordable housing, but this extreme hands-off 

"developers dream" bill is NOT the way.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Ed Curtin 


